
 

 

  
 

Have you seen our fact sheets? 

See the ‘considerations when developing around electricity infrastructure’ section of our website 
www.ergon.com.au/referralagency 

 
 

12 March 2020 
 
 
 

Barcaldine Regional Council 
PO Box 191 
Barcaldine QLD 4725 

Attention: Brett Walsh 
Via email: council@barc.qld.gov.au 
 
 

Cc Waratah Coal Pty Ltd 
 GPO Box 1538 
 Brisbane QLD 4001 

 Attention: Nui Harris 
 Via email: info@waratahcoal.com 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Referral Agency Response – Development Permit for a Material Change of 
Use for a Public Utility (1,400MW Power Station and associated infrastructure 
including access roads and substation), Environmentally Relevant Activities 
(including ERA 14 – Electricity Generation, ERA 116 – Extractive and 
Screening Activities, ERA 50 – Mineral and Bulk Handling, ERA 60 – Waste 
Disposal and ERA 63 – Sewerage Treatment) and a Hazardous Chemical 
Facility at 3260 Monklands Road, Alpha (Part of Lot 2 on SP136836) 
 
Council Ref: DA221920 
Our Ref: HBD 6890796 
 
We refer to the abovementioned Development Application, which has been referred 
to Ergon Energy pursuant to section 54(1) of the Planning Act 2016. 
 
In accordance with Schedule 10, Part 9, Division 2 of the Planning Regulation 2017, 
the application has been assessed against the purposes of the Electricity Act 1994 
and Electrical Safety Act 2002. This notice is provided in accordance with section 
56 of the Planning Act 2016. 
 
Should the Assessment Manager decide to approve the proposed Material Change 
of Use, as an Advice Agency for the application, Ergon advises the following in 
relation to the development: 
 

1. The development is to be carried out in accordance with the plans identified 
on the following page. Any changes to these plans should be resubmitted to 
Ergon for further review and comment: 
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Approved Plans 

Title Plan Number Issue Date 

Galilee Power Station 
Concept Design 
Locality Plan 

144-2-GA-
DWG-0001 

C 26 September 2019 

Galilee Power Station 
Concept Design 
Site Layout Plan 

144-2-GA-
DWG-0002 

C 26 September 2019 

 
2. The conditions of any easements in favour of Ergon must be maintained at 

all times. 
 
The Applicant is further advised that this response does not constitute approval for 
connection to Ergon Energy assets. 
 
Should you require further information regarding this matter, feel free to contact the 
undersigned on (07) 3664 5097 or email benjamin.freese@energyq.com.au. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Benjamin Freese 
Town Planner 

http://www.ergon.com.au/referralagency
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